
  
     

 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Intellectual property rights 
Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 3:59:44 AM 

Dear Ms Espinel and The Obama Administration: 

ASMP and the Copyright Alliance have informed me of this welcome 
invitation from the Obama Administration to share my thoughts on my 
rights as a creator. 
I am an emerging professional nature photographer interested in 
protection for my work. 
Infringement of my work through copying and manipulative stealth 
should be completely reimbursement guaranteed by U.S. Laws.  This is a 
great part 
of my freedom as an artist in my native land. 
I live in Mentor, Ohio. 
Thank you for attention. 
Yours, 
Mitchell E. Bennett 

Mitchell E. Bennett 
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